
 

 

Deering Conservation Commission 

762 Deering Center Road 

Deering, NH 03244 

 

Minutes for 14 December 2020 Meeting 

 

Attendance: Gary Samuels, Kay Hartnett, Jackie Sawyer, Dennis Sawyer, Mike 

Thomas, Rebecca Mitchell, Stacie Hernandez 

Because of the Covid-19 Virus, this meeting was held remotely. Conservation 

Commission thanks Town Administrator Russell McAllister for facilitating the meeting. 

Call to order: The meeting was called to order at 6:40 by Gary Samuels. 

Minutes: The minutes of the meeting of    November 9, 2020 were not yet approved. 

Will be distributed before next meeting. 

Correspondence: None 

Old Business: 

New Member Search for new member. Members discussed the application of one resident to join the 

Conservation Commission. The prospective member indicated interest in assuming the role of local 

coordinator for the lake host program. Samuels expressed doubt about adding a member who resides 

only half the year in Deering. Hartnett suggested that much Lake host management could be done 

electronically. Members supported proposing this individual to BOS for appointment if the individual is 

willing to participate fully in con comm activities. Samuels agreed to communicate this to the individual 

and to report the reply. 

Acceptance of shoreline permit application on Shoreline Drive 

New Business: 

Almost duck box season – Dennis will be going out to one tomorrow morning at 10am.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:58 by chairman Samuels. 

The next meeting will be held on   January 11 th virtually.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Stacie Hernandez 

Deering Conservation Commission 


